Oct. 8th, 1949.

Mr. Kermit Geary,
R.F.D. #2,
Walnut port, Pennsylvania.

Dear Mr. Geary:

Thank you very much for your letter
of March 8,1949, in reigfd to receiving our pro-
grams from Radio Station KSJO.

. In _checking our Log I find that you have
correctly itemized our programs at the proper times.

This letter will serve as a confirmation
of your reception of our station.

3 Thanking you and hoping to hear from you
again, I am,

Yours sincerely,

Vs oK,

WO Io Shellh&mmera
Chief Lngineers




